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Stoughton Utilities donates to Medication Disposal and Sharps 

Collection Event 
  

Stoughton Utilities donated $200 to the Stoughton Wellness Coalition for their 

Medication Disposal and Sharps Collection Event. The donation came from Stoughton 

Utilities and their power provider WPPI as part of their Community Contributions 

program, through which the utility is able to make contributions to the community in 

various ways. 

The Medication Disposal and Sharps Collection Event allowed Stoughton area 

residents to drop off unused medication containers and sharps products for proper 

disposal. The first event, which was held at the Stoughton Fire Department in September 

2008, was a huge success. It brought in 269 pounds of medication, 139,000 pills, and 132 

pounds of sharps products. The Coalition plans to hold another event in the spring of 

2009. 

Pictured at the check presentation from left to right are Terry Brenny, Stoughton 

Hospital, Kim Jennings, Stoughton Utilities, Donna Olson, City of Stoughton, Mary 

Gavigan, Stoughton Area School District, and Alicia Rankin of Stoughton Utilities. 
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